










Wish List...
&Clip & Save &

Share Your Time and Talent
TEACHERS NEEDED
St. Louis De Montfort Academy is in need of 
teachers willing to share their time and talent with 
junior/senior high school students. Math, Science,
Chemistry, Social Studies, Speech, English, Spanish,
Computer Graphics, Music, Art, Cooking,
Photography, Physical Education/Coach 1 - 3 hrs.
per week between the hours of 9 a.m. - 2 p.m.

GARDENERS NEEDED
Like to garden?  Join our Garden Club! Help create
and transform the gardens throughout our ministry
houses. Summer is approaching and we need 
gardeners, landscapers, tree & hedge trimmers.

Teachers and gardeners, please contact 
Joanne D’Aguanno, Director of Volunteer Services

(631) 928-2377 ext. 34.

Below are items that HHM is in 
need of throughout our outreaches.
If you are able to donate any of
these items, please feel free to 
call Joanne D’Aguanno at 
(631) 928-2377 x34. As always, thank
you for your generosity and support!

o Bath Towels
o Disposable plates
o Disposable cups 

(hot & cold)
o Disposable bowls
o Plastic tableware
o Napkins
o Toilet paper
o Paper towels
o Dishwashing liquid
o Detergent
o Fabric softener
o Pine Sol
o Copy paper - 8 1/2 x 11
o Garbage bags - 

13 gal. & 39 gal.
o Disposable razors
o Trial-size toothpaste
o Toothbrushes
o Shaving cream
o Combs
o Men’s clothing
o Soap
o Men’s Underwear
o Men’s Socks
o Peanut Butter

and transformed. The church that night was exploding with gratitude and a
renewed sense of hope.  

As I reflect upon these past 30 years, I realize how good God has been to us.
It continuously amazes me, how we have been able to sustain all that we
do-employing 65 full-time persons, supported by 300 volunteers reaching out
and ministering to tens of thousands of people every year. Each year, my
trust in Providence is strengthened.  I know it is that deep faith that has
empowered me to stay the course these past 30 years.  

Over time, many generous people have stepped forward to bless our
Ministry. However, the backbone of this ministry financially has always been
the hard-working middle-class that has made an ongoing commitment to
support our efforts. There are people among us that have made a monthly
contribution to our ministry for 30 years. They have never wavered. No mat-
ter what the economic climate, they have always been faithful to their
pledge. It has been that kind of loyalty and fidelity that has seen us through
our good times and bad times economically.  

These are very difficult times for so many. I am profoundly touched by the
ongoing sacrifices people make to support our efforts. I am also profoundly
grateful for the core staff that has made so many sacrifices to minister
among us and have stayed on with us for so many years, when they could
have gone to other more lucrative fields for employment. Their hard work
and dedication is primarily responsible for so many of the daily miracles that
change, heal and transform peoples’ lives on a regular basis.  

The world we live in has become more ravaged with hate, discrimination
and violence.  The drug and alcohol epidemic has exponentially grown in
the last year, with heroin taking a record number of young lives. 

Despite this troubling social landscape, I am cautiously optimistic that we
can make things better.  As a Ministry, we are committed even more intense-
ly to protecting the quality of life that we all value, because all life is sacred.  

I thank you for being such an important part of this extraordinary adventure.
I thank you for making a profound difference in so many broken and wound-
ed lives.  As we begin our 31st year be assured of my renewed commitment
to this Ministry and of my prayers for you and your families. 

Forever grateful,

A Message from Fr. Frank-
cont’d. from page 1

Father Francis Pizzarelli, 
SMM, LCSW-R, ACSW, DCSW 
Executive Director-
Founder Hope House Ministries
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Hope House Ministries: The Living Tribute Program

Enclosed is my gift of:    o $10   o $25   o $50   o $100   o Other $______________

o Memorial  (Name of Deceased )___________________________________________

o Wedding o Holiday o Thank You

o Anniversary o Get well o Graduation

o Birthday o To Honor Parents/Others o Other ___________________ 

Name for above donation ___________________________________________________

NOTE: Your thoughtful remembrance will be acknowledged. A tribute card will
be sent to the person or family you designate. The amount of the gift will not
be disclosed.

Your Name __________________________________________________________________

Your Address/Town __________________________________________________________

NAME OF PERSON OR FAMILY TO SEND ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FOR THE ABOVE DONATION

Name_______________________________________________________________________

Address/Town _______________________________________________________________

o Send more envelopes

Mail to: Hope House Ministries, PO Box 358, Port Jefferson, NY 11777-0358
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If you no longer wish
to receive our

newsletter,
please contact the

Development
Department

at (631) 473-8796
or e-mail

hhmterry@optonline.net

Editors
Anne Hudlow
Theresa Zeis

Layout & Design
Deborah A. DiRoma, CreativeFX

email: ddiroma@optonline.net

Printing
Printing Spectrum

www.printingspectrum.com

Hope House Ministries
PO Box 358

Port Jefferson, NY 11777

MAIN PHONE &
COUNSELING CENTER:

(631) 928-2377
HopeHouse@webtv.net

DEVELOPMENT OFFICE:
(631) 473-8796

FAX: (631) 474-4851
www.hhm.org

hhmdevelop@optonline.net

For questions regarding tax deductions,
please refer to the Internal Revenue 

Service Publication 526 entitled 
Charitable Contributions.

The 10th Annual
Montauk We Hope 

Bike Tour 
Mark Your Calendars

10th Annual “Montauk We Hope”
Saturday, September 11, 2010

Contact Gloria at 631-706-4101 
or 631-751-0300 with any questions.

Through the years an increasing number of families have found satisfaction
in honoring loved ones by donations made to Hope House Ministries.

The memory of a loved one will live through the thoughtful gift donated by
a friend, relative or associate. This gift will assist us in our mission to provide
compassionate and competent care for the poor, the marginal and 
wounded among us.

Please make your check payable to Hope House Ministries. For further 
information, please call the Development Department at (631) 473-8796.

All gifts are tax deductible.

Hope House Ministries
The Living Tribute Program
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FOUNDER/EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR, Fr. Francis Pizzarelli, SMM, LCSW-R, ACSW, DCSW

Endowment Committee

Dr. Robert J. Frey
Chairman, 
Endowment Committee
President, Frey Family
Foundation, Inc.

Charles Russo, Esq.
Chairman, 
HHM Board of Directors
Russo, Karl, Widmaier &
Cordano, PLLC

William Devine
Mutual Inc.

Raymond Grinere
Director of Sales 
and Marketing
North Shore 
Professional Realty LP

Frank Toner
Harbor Financial
Management, LLC

Planning Committee

Gary Bixhorn
Chief Operating Officer 
Eastern Suffolk BOCES 

Vince Brewer
President
Freight Savers Express

Dr. Nicholas Craig and 
Mrs. Jenise Craig
North Country Surgical, P.C.

Michael Elliott
Licensed Real Estate Agent
Prudential CRES
Commercial Real Estate

Paul Elliott
Broker/Owner
Prudential CRES 
Commercial Real Estate

Jeff Frayler
President
Suffolk County PBA

Mark Grottano
Assistant Vice President
Bradley & Parker, Inc.

Dan Jacoby
Sales Manager
Carr Business Systems

Charles Janosick
President
Proforma Executive 
Business Services

Robert Rosenthal
Vice President and CTO
Newsday Media Group

Patricia Van Leer
Vice President/
Financial Advisor
Morgan Stanley 
Smith Barney

Michael C. Williams, 
CPS, MS
Ceschini, Williams and Co. 

For the eighth year in a row, Fr.
Francis Pizzarelli and the Hope House
Ministries Endowment Committee
proudly hosted their Annual
Endowment Fund Event on Thursday,
March 18th at the beautiful Villa
Lombardi’s in Holbrook, New York.
Approximately 150 guests were wel-
comed and over $230,000 was
raised! Thanks to the dedication and
hard work of this committee as well
as the generosity of hundreds of
donors, our Endowment Fund cur-
rently retains a balance of over $1.5
million!

Following a VIP reception
honoring the many charitable
event sponsors and the event
honoree, Mr. Melvyn Jacoby,
the guests enjoyed a cocktail
hour and a gourmet buffet
dinner. The guests mingled
while listening to the beautiful
music of James Faith
Entertainment and being
entertained by Devin Hunt,
caricaturist. As a special high-

light, we were honored to have an
alumnus of Hope House Ministries in
attendance. Kyle Blankenship
extended his gratitude to Fr. Frank
while sharing the details of his strug-
gles and triumphs and offering testi-
mony to the extraordinary programs
at the Community House. Fr. Francis
Pizzarelli closed the formal part of the
program by expressing his deep grat-
itude to the honoree, committee
members and event sponsors. He
continued his praise to all who have
made the ministry so successful and

for giving so generously in celebration of the ministry’s 30
years of service. 

Event Sponsors
The ministry extends its heartfelt thanks to the following
individuals/companies: Harbor Financial Management,
LLC, Frey Family Foundation, Inc., Jacoby & Jacoby, 
Carr Business Systems, The Craig Family, The Toner Family, 
The Campo Family, The Indusi Family, Newsday Media
Group, The Richard Jacoby Family, South Shore
Chiropractic - Dr. Michael J. Campo, Clare Rose, Inc.,
Harbor Construction Management, LLC, James Cress
Florists, Ltd. Ramp Ford and the Rampone Family, and
Spinnato Gallery.

Annual Endowment Fund Event: raised over $230,000

For pictures and sponsor 
information please visit the

event page on our website:
www.hhm.org (Listed under:

2010 Endowment Event)

Kyle Blankenship, Hope
House Alum gives a 
moving testimonial 
about the ministry.

Fr. Frank with Melvyn Jacoby, 
our outstanding Event Honoree.

The Endowment Committee
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The Richard E. Capri Foundation

The Richard E. Capri Foundation was
established in 2008 in Suffolk County,
New York by Richard E. Capri, a local
businessman and philanthropist. Mr.
Capri died on June 21 of 2008 soon
after forming the Foundation.
Management of the Foundation was
entrusted to his closest friend and
confidant, Edward Wolf, who cur-
rently manages the Foundation’s
interests. The interests and focus of
the original donor were diverse,
encompassing education, the arts,
health and medical research, and
the assistance of the sick, needy and
disadvantaged. Under the steward-
ship of Edward Wolf and the trustees,
the Foundation continues in this
broad spirit, honoring the donor’s
varied range of interests, while con-
stantly changing and reaching out in
new directions.

This was the first year that Hope
House has received grant support
from the Capri Foundation. Their very
generous 2009 grant totaled $20,000! 

New York Community Bank
Foundation

The New York Community Bank
Foundation was organized in 1997,
exclusively for charitable purposes.
The Foundation is committed to pro-
viding grants designed to further
community development, expand
home ownership opportunities and
provide access to affordable hous-
ing in the local community served
by New York Community Bank. In
addition, the Foundation supports
local community organizations, such
as those in the health, education
and culture categories, which con-
tribute to the quality of life.

Thanks to the community-minded
individuals at the New York

Foundation Focus

(From left) Mr. Edward L. Wolf, Esq,
Director of the Richard E. Capri

Foundation and Charlie Russo, Esq,
Chairman, Board of Directors of Hope

House Ministries

(From left):  Marian Conway, Executive
Director, New York Community Bank
Foundation and Jane Chiappone,

Director of Grants, 
Hope House Ministries.

Due to the fact that we do not receive any federal funding and the grants
from NY State are minimal, Hope House Ministries relies almost solely on indi-
vidual, corporate and private foundation support to assist its ministry. Without
this assistance we would not be able to continue serving over 2,000 individ-
uals, families and children in need each month. 

There are so many foundations that we could mention in regard to annual
support, however, we would like to take the time to focus on a few that have
shared their gifts with us throughout the past year.

Community Bank Foundation our
agency has been promised $5,000
in funding support for this year!

The McCormick Foundation

For more than 50 years, the
McCormick Foundation has been
serving the needs of our children,
communities and country. As one of
the nation’s largest public charities,
they’ve granted more than $1 bil-
lion to organizations in local com-
munities across the country. The mis-
sion of the McCormick Foundation is
to advance the ideals of a free,
democratic society by investing in
our children, communities and
countries. They believe that civic
health is not only essential to build-
ing the real power of society, it is the
foundation. For this reason, civic
health is their common purpose. It
unites all aspects of the McCormick
Foundation’s work, from invest-
ments in human services, journalism,
civics, veterans and early childhood
education, to investments that
deliver programs and services to
hundreds of thousands of people
through Cantigny – their public park
– and the Foundation’s two muse-
ums. 

The McCormick Foundation has
been assisting our ministry for the
past several years. Their 2010 grant
totaled a much needed $20,000!
Thank you to Robert Rosenthal and
Dale Cole of Newsday Media
Group, who assist each year with
the application process.



Volunteer        Corner
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It is a pleasure to have the opportunity to thank
special people who touch our ministry through
their generosity. One person in particular, Jim
Pace, Owner of Pace’s Steak House, has continu-
ally supported our outreaches by giving of his time
and resources to bolster our committees and
annual events. Specifically, in addition to serving
on the golf committee and playing in our golf out-
ing each year, Pace’s Steak House donates an
elaborate lunch for over 200 golfers and volun-
teers to enjoy at two golf courses! What’s more,
we are so blessed that each week Pace’s assists
by delivering a warm meal for dinner to our
Hospitality Center for the homeless. 

Jimmy Pace has been a part of the Smithtown
community all of his life. He was born and raised,
raised a family of his own and started the family
business all in Smithtown. Jim and his brother Ron
expanded the family business, opening a second
location in Port Jefferson in 2001. He continually
supports art and culture in the Brookhaven com-
munity. He helps by donating receptions and the
use of his facilities to area organizations. In addi-
tion to Hope House, the Pace family supports
Angela’s House, Cooley’s Anemia Foundation
and many other charitable organizations. Jim’s
passions include music, sports, food and above all
his two sons, Nicholas and Christopher.

We extend our deepest gratitude to Mr. Pace for
his overwhelming generosity and kind spirit. 

BETA SIGMA PHI is an International Women’s Organization
dedicated to community service and sisterhood. Thirty
years ago, after a Chapter member introduced their
group to Hope House Ministries, it was unanimously
agreed that the ladies would work to support the 
agency and donate funds which they raised from
fundraising events.

Originally the Chapter had small fundraisers like card par-
ties and bake sales. One of their first donations 
was to purchase a new stove for one of the 
ministry’s outreaches.

They started small by purchasing personal items such as
gloves, socks, and sweatshirts for the boys in the resi-
dence at Christmas. They decorated a Christmas tree at
the Community House, brought refreshments for the
young men and gave them presents.

For a few years, they concentrated on Siena House with
donations of furniture, money to install wall-to-wall car-
peting and also hosted Christmas parties with refresh-
ments and gifts for the women in the residence.
Eventually, it became obvious that Father Frank needed
monetary donations to support Hope House, so they
have presented a check from the proceeds of their
annual fundraiser every year. A favorite fundraiser has
been the Annual Spring Fashion Show/Your Choice
Auction, which has been held for ten years now.

The event started small with 150 guests and has now
grown to almost 500 people who attend each year. Beta
Sigma Phi generated so much support this year that their
event proceeds totaled $19,000, which was given to
Hope House.

In addition to their own fundraisers, these generous ladies
have volunteered to assist with many ministry events/
projects where their help is needed. Duties ranging from
serving lunches, event registration and stuffing envelopes
for mailings are just a few. When called upon, the mem-
bers are always ready, willing and able to serve.

For more information about Beta Sigma Phi, call Fran
Riccobono at (631) 689-5292 or visit the website at
www.betajournal.com.

Jim 
Pace
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In honor of Hope House Ministries, the ladies of Beta
Sigma Phi’s Xi Master chapter graciously shared their
time and talent once again while hosting their annual
fundraiser which raised an outstanding $19,000. Almost
500 people gathered on April 8 for a Comedy Show
and Your Choice Auction at Villa Lombardi’s in
Holbrook, NY. 

The Comedy Show was hosted by The Long Island
Comedy Festival and showcased Paul Anthony, host
of the Long Island Comedy Festival; Rich Walker, open-
ing act for Ray Romano & Kevin James from “King Of
Queens”, and Stevie G.B., World’s Funniest
Accountant. Everyone enjoyed the evening of food
and laughs with over 90 prize baskets, money top hats,
Pot o’ Gold Raffle and a special drawing for an 
Apple iPad.

A special thanks is extended to the additional sponsors
who donated their services to make this event so suc-
cessful: Jim Altebrando of Printing Spectrum, Deb
DiRoma of Creative FX, and to the entire Xi Master
chapter of Beta Sigma Phi, who continue to bless our
ministry with their dedication and abundant gifts.

Beta Sigma Phi Raises
$19,000 

for Hope House

Save the Date:
Irish Christmas Concert

Andy Cooney is back this year!!!!
Sunday, December 5, 2010 at 2pm. 

St. Joseph's College 
Starring Andy Cooney & his band, 

comedian George Casey, soprano Emma Kate Tobia,
Darrah Irish Dancers and Emcee Mike McCormack. 

30th Anniversary Mass
Celebration and Volunteer
Appreciation Reception
As our ministry has the good fortune to celebrate 30
years of services to the Long Island Community, a mass
and reception was held in honor of this momentous
event! On Thursday, April 22 over 600 people gathered
at the Chapel at St. Charles Hospital to share in a truly
blessed evening. Fr. Frank welcomed special guests,
shared his gratitude to all who have made this achieve-
ment possible and reminded us of stories that have
changed the lives of so many individuals, children and
families in need. Each year Fr. Frank acknowledges spe-
cial people who have had a significant impact on the
ministry. Three very important individuals were honored:
Janet Brennan, employee of 30 years, Sr. Kathleen Kane,
long-time employee and recent retiree, and Charlie
Russo, Chairman of the Board of Directors. Following this
presentation, Fr. Frank shared a very special video pres-
entation with touching pictures from years past.

Following the mass there was a volunteer appreciation
reception held at Lombardi’s on the Sound. Each year
this reception is held especially to honor the invaluable
volunteers of Hope House Ministries, of which there are
over 300!

We’d like to take this opportunity to thank the countless
benefactors, volunteers and board/committee mem-
bers who support our ministry! We would not be where
we are today without their concern and commitment.
Additionally, we extend a special thanks to those gen-
erous individuals who sponsored this outstanding
evening. Thank you for making this event so special!

TJ Picozzi - Apple Entertainment
Lombardi’s on the Sound - The Lombardi Family

Setauket Floral Design - Joanne Van Riper
Reception Sponsor - Barbara and Art Morin

Please tune into Telecare as 
Fr. Francis Pizzarelli, SMM hosts the

Reason for Hope Show
Tuesday 1:30 PM,

Wednesday 9:30 PM, Saturday 7:30 PM

www.telecaretv.org * All programs subject
to pre-emption.

Lorri Walberg and Deb DiRoma, Co-Chairs



September 2010
Montauk We Hope Bike Tour
Saturday, September 11, 7 a.m.
Beginning at Tritec Real Estate, 
East Setauket
Contact: Tritec (631) 751-0300

November 2010
Annual Holiday Party
Monday, November 29, 7 - 11 p.m.
Held at Villa Lombardi’s, Holbrook
Contact: Theresa Zeis 
(631) 473-8796     

December 2010
Irish Christmas Concert
(featuring Andy Cooney 
and many more)
Sunday, December 5, 2 p.m.
St. Joseph’s College Auditorium
Contact: Janet Brennan 
(631) 928-2377, ext. 22

March 2011
The 9th Annual Endowment 
Fund Event
Wednesday, March 16
6:30 - 9:30 p.m.
Villa Lombardi’s, Holbrook, NY
Contact: Anne Hudlow 
(540) 241-3577

Mark your Calendars!
NON-PROFIT ORG.
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RETURN SERVICE
REQUESTED

April 2011
Beta Sigma Phi Annual Fundraiser
Long Island Comedy Festival/
Your Choice Auction
Thursday, April 7, 6:30 p.m.
Villa Lombardi’s, Holbrook
Contact: Deb DiRoma
(631) 821-7598 

May 2011
Annual Golf Outing 
(Double Shotgun)
Monday, May 23
Held at St. George’s Country Club,
Setauket, NY & Port Jefferson
Country Club/Lombardi’s on the
Sound, Port Jefferson, NY
Contact: Theresa Zeis   
(631) 473-8796

Self Help Meetings
at Hope House Ministries

Call for times and locations: 
(631) 928-2377

Now there’s a way to help us when you’re online. 
Please check out the following websites which can support Hope House Ministries:

goodsearch.com • justgive.org • igive.org
networkforgood.org

As always we thank you for your support!




